Office of the Secretary
Service Date
August 6, 2010

BEFORE THE IDAHO PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION
OF MURRAY WATER WORKS SYSTEMS
FOR AUTHORITY TO INCREASE ITS
RATES AND CHARGES FOR WATER
SERVICE

CASE NO. MUR-W-10-01

ERRATA TO NOTICE OF
TELEPHONIC HEARING

ORDER NO. 32035

On July 26, 2010, the Commission issued a Notice of Telephonic Hearing, Order No.
32035. The telephonic hearing in this case will be held on Thursday, August 12, 2010, at 7:30

p-m. (PDT). The following change is made to the Notice of Telephonic Hearing Section,
Paragraph 1:

YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that the Commission will hold a telephonic
hearing in this matter on THURSDAY, AUGUST 12, 2010, IN BOISE,

IDAHO AT 7:30 P.M. (PDT) FROM THE IDAHO PUBLIC UTILITIES
COMMISSION HEARING ROOM, 472 W. WASHINGTON STREET,
BOISE, IDAHO. Persons wishing to offer their testimony telephonically or
listen to the proceedings may dial the following toll-free number: 1-800-920-
7487 followed by the Participant Code: 76373262. . ..

DATED at Boise, Idaho this Vsl day of August 2010,

J ea@D. Jewell U
Commission Secretary
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